Avon Volunteer Fire Department 75th Anniversary

The Avon Volunteer Fire Department invites you or your business to join us
in celebrating 75 years of devoted service to the Town of Avon and

the community on April 28, 2018 by sponsoring an advertisement in

the Commemorative Anniversary program.

The money raised from this book will be used for events during the
75th Anniversary Celebration year

Friends of the Avon Volunteer Fire Department $20.00

(Name in the book showing support to the AVFD) $40 00
Explorers-Business Card Size 2” x 3.50” '

Fire Police-Quarter Page $60.00
3.5"x4.75”

Firefighters-Half Page $110.00
7.75" x4.75”

Captain-Full Page $200.00
7.75" x 10.25”

Assistant Chief- Inside Cover $750.00

Chief-Back Cover $1000.00
*All advertisements must be received by March 1, 2018

* Advertisements must be camera ready

Please make checks payable to Avon Volunteer Fire Department.

Mail or email your advertisement to:
Avon Volunteer Fire Department
Attn: Katherine Matousek

PO Box 186

Avon, CT 06001

kmatousek@avonvfd.org

Your continued support is greatly appreciated by the Avon Volunteer Fire Department




